
2/9/2022

CT Legislators,

I am writing in regards to Mask Choice in CT Public Schools. I am asking that you lift the Mask
Mandates and give parents and students the choice on whether they wear mask or not. Children
have never been the initial threat of this pandemic, and we should let their immune systems do
the job they are meant to. Just as people choose TO wear a mask, they should also be able to
choose NOT to. We are going on 3 years of this pandemic. Our communities are vaccinated
enough to have herd immunity. My children don't wear a mask anywhere they go, except to
school. They don't wear a mask in grocery stores, shopping malls, movie theaters, at friends
houses or while visiting family. So why are they wearing them to school? Enough is enough!! Let
our children breathe freely again! Stop the mandates!!

Sincerely,
Noel Murphy
Shelton CT Resident and Tax Payer


